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Date: August 14, 2023 

Contact:  Sergeant Stephen Jaques #221 

Email: sjaques@wallingfordpd.org; atorres@wallingfordpd.org 

CAUTION: THIS INFORMATION IS NOT ENTIRELY INCLUSIVE OF RECENT EVENTS OR ARRESTS. USE OF THIS 

INFORMATION SHOULD BE AT YOUR DISCRETION. SOME NAMES, DETAILS AND ADDRESSES MAY NOT BE 

ACCURATE AT THE TIME OF THIS RELEASE. 

 

 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Road Closure / Detour 

The Wallingford Police Department is announcing a road closure to allow for roadway 

reconstruction.  The area of Northrop Road in the vicinity of #1110 Northrop Road will be 

closed to allow for the work to be completed.  The Wallingford Traffic Division and the Town of 

Wallingford Department of Engineering have worked to establish a detour route.  Please 

reference the below information regarding the closure / detour: 

• Location: Northrop Road between Carpenter Lane and North Farms Road 

• Dates:  Closure will begin on August 16, 2023 until August 30, 2023 

• Local traffic only to residences and business will be maintained 

• All other traffic will utilize Barnes Road (Route 68) and North Farms Road. 

 

 

See sketch on next page 
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